
                                
  
  
  
Dear Lower Manhattan Resident: 
  
We want to thank everyone who attended last night’s meeting to discuss Bovis’ 
proposed Implementation Plan for Decontamination and Deconstruction and 
Environment, Health, and Safety Plan and Emergency Action Plan.  We would 
like to inform you that written public comments may be submitted until 5pm on 
Friday March 13, 2009 by email to LMDCreply@renewnyc.com .  All comments 
made verbally last night and any written comments submitted over the next week 
will be addressed either by Bovis or the appropriate governmental entity.  We 
anticipate that Bovis will submit the final plans to the regulators for review and 
approval by March 27, 2009. 
  
  
See Plans Below: 
  
http://www.renewnyc.com/content/pdfs/130liberty/090218ImplementationPlan.pdf 
  
http://www.renewnyc.com/content/pdfs/130liberty/090217_Bovis_EHSP.pdf 
  
 


